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The Worship Committee would like to prepare a 
Memorial Day presentation to be shown during 
worship on May 29th. They need your help to make it 
happen!  We will be collecting 
photos of past church 
members or your immediate 
family members who are 
deceased and who served in 
any branch of the military. 
Please submit photos to the 
church office, either by 
scanning them and sending 
them to the church office 
email (office@firstumcmuncy.org) or by bringing the 
photos to the church office. If you are bringing a 
photo to the church, please place it in an envelope or 
plastic baggie with your name attached so we can 
return it to you. Whether you submit the photo electronically or in person, please provide the 
name of the service member, their years of service and the branch in which they served. 
Photos are due by May 25th.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration for JAM’s Vacation Bible School “On The Case” is 
now open. VBS will run from June 6th – June 9th 
6:00-8:30 p.m. June 10th will be Family Night 
from 6:00-7:30. Children 4 years old-6th grade 
are welcome. To register, go to the online 
registration form found here or use the QR code 
to the right. Invite a friend: The registration 
deadline is May 23rd.  
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-Help Wanted: We are hiring a Children’s 
Ministry Coordinator. Job Descriptions are 
available from the church office or on the 
Connection Tables. Submit resumes and 
cover letters to the Staff Parish Relations 
Committee in care of the church office.  
 
-Summer Camp 2022 brochures are 
available on the Connection Tables. Talk 
with Pastor Rick for more information.  
 
-We are collecting gas, grocery and Amazon 
gift cards for Dwell Orphan Care’s Hope 
Chest. These cards will be given to families 
receiving foster care placements to help 
them get a good start. Cards can be placed 
in the collection boxes on the Connection 
Tables.  
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Have you been joining us for awhile and want to 
learn more about First UMC and the ministries we 
offer? Are you interested in becoming a more deeply 
committed follower of Jesus Christ? Are you 
interested in learning more about membership at 
First UMC? If you answered “yes” to any of these 
questions, you’re invited to join us for an informal 
gathering to meet Pastor Rick and some of our 
ministry leadership, learn who we are as a faith 
community, and discover how you can take the “next 
step” on your journey of discipleship! Meet us in the 
church’s Living Water Café on Monday, May 16th at 
6:30 p.m. Contact the church office 570-546-8030 or 
office@firstumcmuncy.org to register and let us 
know if you will need childcare during the meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank our church family for 
the outpouring of love and support we 
received after the passing of my mother. The 
many prayers, cards, flowers, planter, phone 
calls, meals, pet sitting and words of 
encouragement have been very much 
appreciated and have helped uphold us as we 
mourn. We have felt God’s love through your 
care. Thank you!  -Pastor Rick and Jody 
                                             Robinson 
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